Diane dhodiak@comcast.net

I’'m writing to ask you to please support this bill.

Oregon used to be a leader in renewable energy. But when the Oregon Legislature discontinued RETC,
solar installations stalled.

Clean Energy creates jobs for Oregonians and should not be overlooked.

Additionally, low income individuals will benefit from this bill, and they are usually the worst polluters
and also suffer from health issues from the use of dirty energy.

Supporting low income communities would help them from both a health and financial perspective.

Thank you for your consideration
Diane Hodiak
Bend, Oregon
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